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NOTICE

REQUEST FOR Proposal

 ref rf\* mergeformat Proposal Number 962-4706

 ref bid \* MERGEFORMAT 962-4706
Real Estate Agent/Broker Services for the Neighborhood Stabilization Program

 ref Title\* mergeformat Real Estate Agent/Broker Services for the Neighborhood Stabilization Program
NOW AVAILABLE

The County of Fresno has issued Request for Proposal Number 962-4706, on behalf of a Joint Powers Authority that is currently being formed.  The RFP solicits proposals for Real Estate Agent/Broker Services for the Neighborhood Stabilization Program; overview attached.  This bid closes on June 15, 2009 at 2:15 P.M.
A pre-bid Vendor Conference will be held on May 28, 2009 at 10:00 A.M. at:

County of Fresno Purchasing 
4525 E. Hamilton Avenue 2nd Floor
Fresno, CA 93702

A copy of the RFP document is available at Purchasing or may be downloaded from the Fresno County Web site http://www2.co.fresno.ca.us/0440/Bidshome2.asp.
Follow all instructions when downloading to ensure that your company is added to the official list of potential bidders.  Only vendors on that list will be advised of future notices pertaining to the RFP, including addendums.
Please contact Ken Vozza, Purchasing Supervisor, of the Purchasing Staff at (559) 456‑7110 or email CountyPurchasing@co.fresno.ca.us with any questions.
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OVERVIEW

The County of Fresno (County) has been awarded funds in the amount of $7,037,465 from the U.S Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) to implement the Neighborhood Stabilization Program (NSP).  The County in collaboration with a local Redevelopment Agency will be forming a Joint Powers Authority (JPA) to administer the Neighborhood Stabilization Program. The County will be administrator of the JPA.  The County Purchasing Division will be administering the procurement process, but all contracts will be with the Joint Powers Authority (JPA).  This program is subject to Federal and State regulations pertaining to acquisition, rehabilitation and disposition of properties.  All services must comply with all applicable laws and regulations.  

On December 1, 2008, the County submitted a Substantial Amendment to the County’s 2008-2009 Action Plan and 2005-2009 Consolidated Plan to HUD outlining the County’s plans for the NSP funds.  For additional information, the Amendment may be accessed via the following link: www.co.fresno.ca.us/departmentpage.aspx?id=6004 

The JPA is soliciting bids from qualified Real Estate Agents or Brokers to assist the JPA in the purchase of foreclosed single-family homes, maintenance of the homes, and resale of the homes to eligible buyers.  The JPA anticipates purchasing 50-70 homes throughout Fresno County.  It is possible that a total of eight (8) Real Estate Agents or Brokers may be needed to provide the necessary services in the time allotted by the Federal government.  The County must expend the original grant amounts within 18 months from January 15, 2009.  If successful, the continued purchase and resale of the homes may be permitted through 2013.
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